
‭Dear Third Grade Students,‬

‭The Third Grade Teachers want to take this opportunity to welcome you to the Third‬
‭Grade.  You will need a few things to start the year.  Below is the list of materials you will‬
‭need to have by the first week of school‬

‭4 - 12 count boxes of Ticonderoga pencils‬

‭1- box 24 crayons(‬‭no more than 24 please‬‭)‬

‭6 -glue sticks‬

‭4 -vinyl pocket folders with holes: green (Math), black (ELA), blue (Science/S.S), and a‬
‭color/style of your choice (Homework folder)‬

‭1 -box of colored pencils‬

‭1- 1.5 inch binder‬

‭1- Soft zipper pencil case with 3 holes(to go inside‬
‭binder)‬

‭1- tissue box (for the class)‬

‭1-box of 12 markers‬

‭1-pair of headphones or earbuds (to be used daily in the classroom and special areas)‬

‭2- wide-ruled composition notebooks (color of your choice)‬

‭**Your child is going to need a water bottle and a healthy snack daily**‬

‭*** Please do not send in additional items unless requested by the teacher‬

‭Again, we look forward to meeting all of you.‬

‭Sincerely yours,     The Third Grade Teachers‬

‭Chautauqua Lake Elementary School‬


